
MASKS ARE REQUIRED.

Public Health Order issued June 29th, 2020 by Salt

Lake County Health Department.

Masks are now required for residents, business, and

community organizations with some exceptions.

Slow the transmission of COVID-19, support our
healthcare system, restore community confidence and

reduce the economic impact to our city.

 

NO SHIRT. NO SHOES.

NO MASK. NO SERVICE.


